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• The teachers in grades Kindergarten through fifth grade have been 
working diligently with the representative from Houghton Mifflin 
with the new Into Reading program implementation.  Much of the 
professional development has been funded through the MDE 35JJ 
literacy grant! 

• Progress reports for trimester #2 were available to parents through the 
Infinite Campus parent portal on Jan. 22nd. 

• Hearing and vision testing took place on Jan. 14th and 15th.  Students 
were re-tested on Feb. 5th. 

• The DARE program started on Feb. 28th.  Deputy Liedel and K-9 
friend, Stretch, visits every Tuesday with our 5th grade students.   

• The Early Childhood playdate program through the ISD has started 
the winter program that start on Jan. 10th.  The program is held every 
Friday in the pre-k classroom.   

• The fourth-grade annual wax museum event will be in the afternoon 
on Feb. 26th.   

• The peer-to-peer program, organized by Erica Bergstedt (MCISD), 
started this week during the student’s lunch and recess time.   

• The PTA pizza bingo event was a huge success held on Jan. 30th.  The 
daddy daughter dance is set for March 1st! 

• I have been very busy preparing for the MDE on-site review set for 
March 11th.  I will breath a huge sigh of relief when the visit is 
completed.   

• The fifth-grade students are eager and excited to attend Camp Storer 
Feb. 19th through the 21st! 


